
From: Jennifer Randolph
To: Adam Turner; Alex Elvin
Subject: Stillpoint
Date: Thursday, January 19, 2023 4:49:28 PM

Dear Commissioners,
 
I am writing again to support the Stillpoint project and to register concern about the process to this
point.
We are looking forward to collaborating with Stillpoint on community gatherings, educational
events, and other activities.
We are concerned that  some of the possible conditions in the LUPC's draft of 2 January 2023 will be
detrimental to Stillpoint's non-profit mission, and to our collaborations together.
We were also disappointed that at the public hearings tribal elders such as Bettina Washington and
others were given three minutes each to comment in support of the project, while others such as
David Foster were allowed a much longer amount of time, and multiple opportunities, to voice their
concerns. 
 
It is my hope that there is still space for a more fair and equitable process and consideration for this
very important project.
 
 
Kataputush,
Jennifer Randolph
Executive Director
The Northeast Native Network of Kinship and Healing Inc.
www.kinshipheals.org
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